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Daocket No. 50-28¢

Mr. T. Gary Broughton

Vice President and Director, TMI-1
GPU Nuclear Corporation

Three Mile Island Nuclear Station

P. O, Box 480

Middletov n, Pennsylvania 17057-0191

Dear Mr. Broughton:
Subject: Inspection No. 50-289/92-12

This letter refers to the safety inspection conducted by Messrs. J. C. Jang and J. J Kottan of this
office on May 19-20, 1992 of activities authorized by NRC License No. DPR-50 at the Three
Mile Island Nuclear Station, Unit 1, Middletown, Pennsylvania and to the discussions of our
finding. held by Messrs. J. C. Jang and J. J. Kottan with Mr. D. Hassler and other members
of your staff at the conclusion of the inspection,

Areas examined during this inspection are important to public health and safety, and & .
described in the NRC Region I Inspection Report which is enclosed with this letter.  Within
these areas, the inspection consisted of selective examinations of procedures and representative
records, interviews with personnel, and observations by the inspector,

Within the scope oi this inspection, we noted that your staff improved its knowledge in the areas
of effluent radiation monitoring system calibration methods. Furthermore, we noted that your
staff prepared complete, detailed packages of data to resolve NRC's concerns (two unresolved
items) regarding effluent radiation monitoring system calibrations,  These efforts were
noteworthy as described in Sections 3.0 and 4.0 of this inspection rerart.  No safety concerns
or violations of regulatory requirements were identified.
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bee w/encl:

Region 1 Docket Room (with concurrences)

R. Blough, DRP
1. Joyner, DRSS
J. Rogge, DRP

L.. Rossbach, SRI, Beaver Valley
D. Vito, SRI, Oyster Creek

R. Lobel, OEDO

R. Hernan, PD 1-4, NRR
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